2023 Yard of the Year honor goes to the Mignon Family

By Reba Collins, Beautification Committee Chair

The Beautification Committee is pleased to give the Yard of the Year Award to CNA members Jeannie and Matt Mignon
at 5709 Galaxie. You cannot miss their home and yard as you drive along Galaxie. Look for the distinctive white house
with the beautiful weeping willow tree. The first question I had to ask was, “How do you pronounce your last name?”
It’s pronounced like mignon in “filet mignon.”

Jeannie gives most of the credit for their beautiful yard to Matt, who is handy at all sorts of work around the house. He is
always improving the landscaping, adding color and yard décor that enhances the overall view. Their back yard has a
unique two-story patio, designed by Matt.

They moved to Camelot to downsize about six years ago from Yale Park in Richardson. Jeannie liked Camelot even
before they moved here because they used to cross Jupiter from Yale Park and walk our neighborhood. That walkability
was one of the features that drew them to move here.

Jeannie works as a general manager in the jewelry business, and Matt is an independent entrepreneur. She likes walking
and visiting family around the country. Matt enjoys working on cars and creating new yard designs and home projects.
He really likes to decorate for Halloween, then doing spooky sound effects for the children who visit on that night.
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